
GEOMATICS SURVEY TEAM MAPPING TRACK TOPOGRAPHY 

By Kyle Cook 

A three-man crew of surveying students from the Oregon Institute of Technology’s 

Geomatics department is mapping the topography of the field at John F. Moehlthe OIT Athletic Department, is mapping 

the field as part of a proposed p



provided by the Online Positioning User Service (OPUS) regulated by the National Oceanic and 

Atmospheric Association (NOAA).    

For the students performing the survey, the project represents a culmination of the many 

skills learned during their surveying education; drafting skills and the fieldwork were a central 

part of the classes that provided the background for the work performed.  “Without the hands-on 

experience we gained at school, this project would have been above our abilities.  Fortunately, 


